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I-287 northbound Exit 21A ramp to I-78 eastbound reopened to 

traffic in Bedminster, Somerset County 
 
 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced that 

the I-287 northbound Exit 21A ramp to I-78 eastbound reopened to traffic Tuesday evening in 

Bedminster, Somerset County.  

 

The I-287 northbound Exit 21A ramp to I-78 eastbound was closed on June 19 because of a 

sinkhole in the right lane and shoulder.  

 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

construction updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 

@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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